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To the people pursuing God with or through Hunts Memorial UMC -  

 

Grace and peace – today we experience the teeth and the treasure of the Chinese 

curse: “may you live in interesting times.”  Indeed, these are interesting times.  

Whenever we change anything, we experience a dislocation and disorientation of 

not knowing the lay of the land – given the new reality, what will tomorrow bring, 

and what can/should we do to make that tomorrow more palatable for us and those 

whom we love? 

 

In times of change, it can be useful to think about what isn’t changing. 

 

In September, weather starts to cool here in Maryland, leaves will start to change 

color, crops will be harvested and fields will lie fallow, children will “go to” 

school in one form or another, and we will begin to prepare for the hard reset of 

the local biosphere that is the cold and dark of winter.  Food is stored, buildings 

are battened, preparations for wind, dark, and cold are made.  As a TV show made 

famous, “winter is coming.” 

 

While these things remain true, much that we had assumed was as fixed and 

unchanging as the tides has been demonstrated to be much more fickle.  Some of 

us are not working when we would like to be.  Some of us are not visiting or 

traveling as we had anticipated.  Some have lost loved ones to a disease that came 

literally out of the chaos to impact our world and our circle of friends and family.  

Some cannot do as they normally do in preparation for winter because their 

harvest has failed.  For the sake of our common image bearing of God, those of us 

who still have a harvest, and resources, must share. 

 

The suffering is real and undeniable.  No power of government or technology can 

take it away.  In our suffering, however, our humanity can be strengthened if we 

will care for one another as God asks.  If we will reach out in compassion and 

love, the world will become a warmer, kinder place.  Now is an hour of darkness.  

In the darkness, the light of God, the light of love, the light of compassion shine 

all the brighter. 
 

Let your light shine before others, so that they may see your good works 

and give glory to your Father in heaven. (Matt 5:16 NRSV) 

 

Shine even now, my friends, for the darkness cannot overcome the light of God.   
 

Pastor Travis 

mailto:pastortravisk@gmail.com
http://www.huntschurchpreschool.com/


 

 
 
 

 

 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 
  

 
 

 

 

1 
Pastor’s Sabbath 

 

 

2     
 

3 
7 pm 

Lay 

Leadership  

Committee   

Zoom Meeting 

4    
 

 

5 
 

6         
9:30 am 

Traditional 

Worship Service       

on the Lawn 

(Communion) 

7 
Labor Day 

 

Office Closed 

 

 
 

 

8   
Pastor’s Sabbath 
 

 

 

9   
 

7 pm 

Finance 

Committee 

Zoom Meeting 

10  
 

7:30 pm 

Music 

Enrichment 

Time  

with Patrick 
 

 

11 
7:30 am  

Men’s 

Fellowship 

on the Lawn 

 

 

12 
  

13    

 
  

9:30 am 

Praise 

 Service 

 on the Lawn 

 

14 
 

1 pm  

Bible Study 

(Zoom) 

 

 

7 pm 

Trustees  

Zoom 

Meeting 

 
 

 

 

15 
Pastor’s Sabbath 

 

 

 

 

16 

 
 

 

17 

 
7 pm 

Preschool 

Committee 

Zoom Meeting 

 

7:30 pm  

Music 

Enrichment 

Time  

with Patrick 

18 

 
7:30 am  

Men’s 

Fellowship 

on the Lawn 

 

19 
 

20   
 

9:30 am  

Traditional 

Worship Service 

on the Lawn 
 

21 
 

1 pm  

Bible Study 

(Zoom) 
 

 

22 
Pastor’s Sabbath 

 

 

 

23 

 
7:00 pm 

Church Council 

Meeting 

24 
 

7:30 pm  

Music 

Enrichment 

Time  

with Patrick 
 

 

25 
 

7:30 am  

Men’s 

Fellowship 

on the Lawn 

 

26 

 

27      
9:30 am  

Traditional 

Worship Service      

on the Lawn 

 

28 
 

1 pm  

Bible Study 

(Zoom) 

 

 

 

29 
Pastor’s Sabbath 

 

30    

 



 

 

 

September is the month that Hunt’s focuses on the Board of Child Care  (if you want more information about         

the Board of Child Care the website is 

boardofchildcare.org, and you will see all of the fantastic 

things they do to make life better for children in need.)  

Look for the special envelope in your packet.  

 

Also, please don’t forget to save the Box Tops 4 Education.  Each box top is worth 10 cents!!!! 

There is an app available from Box Tops 4 Education that allows shoppers to scan their receipt for eligible products.   

The code number for the Board of Child Care’s Strawbridge School is 310942. 

If the receipt is scanned within 14 days of the purchase, the Box Top credit goes instantly from the receipt to Box 

Tops. 

The scan also picks up products that have the cut and send Box Tops, so double credit on those. 

Hope everyone is safe and healthy.  We have been busy as you can see from the enclosed letters.  If you know of any 

specific needs, please call me (Lynn) at 443-600-2325.  Hope we can get together soon. 

                                                                                                                                         Lynn Henss 

 

Bogota-KM5 

Matias CH 929367 

Hunts Memorial United Methodist Church ACS 849826 

 

July 7th, 2020 

Dear Sponsors Hunts Memorial United Methodist Church, 

Today, I write to you to tell you everything that has happened to me.  Due to the pandemic, I have had to be 

in confinement for four months and my mom says that it’s going to be for a while; it has been difficult for me 

because I haven’t been able to see my grandparents nor my friends; I couldn’t go out to play either, but I 

have shared more time with my family.  We play a lot and do things that we didn’t do before.  Sometimes, 

we argue, but then it goes away, ha ha ha. 

I’m studying virtually and it has been hard for me, because I wasn’t very used (to it); I have been able to get 

ahead, it’s not so difficult for me now; the teacher sends us many activities so I spend much time studying 

and the truth is that sometimes I get tired, but I know that I have to continue like this, and my parents help 

me much.  They became unemployed, but thanks to your help and our family’s (help), we have managed to 

get ahead. 

I always thank God for this whole situation to improve because it’s very sad that many people die.  I know 

that this will end some day and we will be able to go to the park and do our activities as before. I know that 

it will take time, but it will pass.  Today, I thank God for counting on you and I hope that you are always fine. 



 

 
I say goodbye, thanking and hoping you are very well.  I hope you can write me back soon to tell me how 

you are and how you have been doing or send me some photos.  I’m sending pictures of me doing some 

activities at home.   

With love and gratitude, 

MATIAS (lives in Columbia)                                 (This letter was translated by Evelyn from Bogota project) 

 

 

 

 

LET’S KEEP IN TOUCH:  Nell Kirby is enjoying the beauty and serenity of the 

Michigan woods, once again.  She would love to hear from her church family  

while she is away.   
 

Her land-line phone number is 231-268-3018 (for 2020 only). 
 

 



 

 
Santa Ana-ZAHU-SFD 

Hazel (Isa) CH 881880 

Hunts Memorial United Methodist Church ASC 849826 

June 15, 2020 

Dear sponsors Hunts Memorial United Methodist Church, 

It is a pleasure to greet you again and wish our Lord gives you many special days and keeps you enjoying 

much health. 

Dora, Hazel’s mother writes because she cannot read or write yet.  Thanks to god, all the family is fine, 

physically and spiritually, and we are always united in family.  How are you?  Hazel is learning new things 

at home and I am teaching her the vowels and the animals’ sound.  In the morning, she takes a shower and 

then, she takes the breakfast; she likes me to comb her hair and then, she plays with her dolls because she 

dresses them and feeds them.  We bought her a jump rope and she is learning so fast because she is an 

active girl and all the afternoons, she plays hide and seek and runs.  Her favorite programs are Peppa the 

little pig, Sesame Street, Doc McStuffins, Toys and Disney princesses. 

For dinner, she loves fried bananas and she prefers them ripe, liquefied beans, bread, cream and cheese.  

She wants to know if you like fried bananas with sugar. 

It was a privilege to have communicated with you one more time.  We always keep you in my prayers. 

With affection, 

Hazel                                                    (This letter was translated by Diana Mariela from Santa Ana project) 

 

If anyone would like to write to our sponsored 

children, it is easy!  

Go to unbound.org 

Log in with                                                                                            

ID = HuntsUMC                                             

Password = missions 

Scroll down and select “Write an eLetter” 

Then “Filter by Sponsored Friend” (so choose 

which child to write to: Hazel, Jose, or Matias) 

Select “Write a Letter” (which is the green button 

near the top right. 

 

Photos can also be sent. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Hunt’s continues to support the Assistance Center of Towson Churches (ACTC) with food and donations. 

With the continuation of restrictions related to the pandemic, the need for food due to economic 

displacement continues.  ACTC continues to need our support.   

 

The safest way for us to support ACTC during this time continues to be monetary support.  ACTC 

does bulk buying as it has funds available, and they will use our monetary donations to meet the needs as 

they can. Please consider providing a donation to ACTC by way of a check mailed to Hunt’s or through 

our electronic stewardship portal.  You can write ACTC on the memo line or use the dedicated donation 

line on the stewardship portal.  The church will forward the monies donated to ACTC as they are 

received.  You can also make monetary donations directly to ACTC. 

 

Since many of us are out and about, please also consider making food donations directly at one of the 

central drop off locations/times listed below.  This is a “no contact” donation experience and 

attendants are masked and observe social distancing protocols. 

 

Ascension Lutheran Church parking lot 

7601 York Road  

Mondays, 12 to 2 p.m. 

 

Trinity Episcopal Church parking lot 

120 Allegheny Avenue 

Thursdays, 12 to 2 p.m. 

 

Valley Baptist Church parking lot 

1401 York Road 

Thursdays, 5 to 6 p.m. 

 

Before you start packing a bag, please remember, food donations should include nonperishable, 

nonexpired items in sealed packages. Below are the items that are most needed. 

• Breakfast cereal (box) 

• Canned meals (pork and beans, chili, pasta meals, etc.) 

• Canned vegetables (tomatoes, beans, corn, peas, potatoes, etc.) 

• Canned fruit (oranges, peaches, etc.) 

• Dry pasta, rice, instant potatoes (bag or box) 

• Spaghetti sauce (jar or can) 

• Macaroni and cheese meals (box) 

• Tuna (can) 

• Peanut butter, jelly (jar) 

• Soup (can) 

• Toiletries (deodorant, lotions, soap, shampoo, toothpaste, diapers, feminine hygiene products, 

etc.) 

 

During the time that we’re observing social distancing at church, the McMillan family is also pleased 

to come to your house at a mutually agreeable time and pick up the bags of food you wish to donate. 

Our pick-up service will be “no contact” and we will wear masks when picking up.  Please email 



 

 

dmcm6366@aol.com with “ACTC pick up” in the subject line or call Dave directly at 410-916-0892, 

if you’d like to arrange a pickup of food.   

        Dave McMillan 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

I hope you all are enjoying your summer and finding time to relax.  We have been very  

busy preparing for the new school year.  We have many challenges as we work with CDC 
regulations and MSDE to conform to keeping our families safe during the COVID-19  

pandemic.  I would like to thank the church "reopening task force," and everyone else from  
the church that is giving us help making decisions and planning for the year.  A very  

special shout out to Glenn Keatts for his continued devotion and endless hours of work  
he is putting in to get Hunt's Church Preschool ready to open.  Also, I would like to thank  

Lisa Lipman for her support of the preschool and her help with the touchless faucets.   
Thank you, Trish Funderburk, for our endless hours of conversation this summer and  

for being my sounding board (almost every day)! Rusty Erdman, thanks for your great ideas  
and support!  Kathy Davis, thank you for the extra scrub coats. I could go on and on with  

thank you's!  You all have really risen to the occasion and please know that we at the  
preschool really appreciate everything you are doing for us to help make it                                          

a successful year! 
 

Following CDC guidelines, we will have daily temperature checks, daily health forms, 
 everyone will be wearing masks, classes are smaller, pods will be created, a lot of outside 

learning will occur, hand washing will happen many times throughout the day,  
special sanitizing methods will be used on touch surfaces, toys and equipment, teachers  

will be wearing scrubs, arrival times will be staggered, etc.  The list goes on and on.   
My staff has been working endlessly to get everything in order to start the year and  

keep our families, and ourselves, safe and healthy. 
 

I'm excited to get back to a school routine.  Please send special prayers that we all  
stay healthy and can get our little friends back to some kind of normalcy.   

I have heard from many families and the children really miss being in school  
and seeing their friends and teachers. 

 

Enjoy the rest of your summer! 

 

Kelley Unger 

Hunt's Church Preschool Director 
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Financial Update 

I am submitting this article to Beth at the beginning of August, so I don’t have updated financial 

information to share with you, but I would be remiss if I didn’t take this opportunity to thank you for your 

continuing support of Hunt’s Church.  Many of you have embraced the new giving methods we introduced 

this year, including the GivePlus app, credit card, and text-to-give.  Regardless of how you give, thank you 

for continuing to do so, especially in light of the challenges the coronavirus has created.  My one request 

for you is that you continue your faithfulness to Hunt’s Church as we enter the last phase of 2020 (what a 

year it has been so far).  Our Church continues to face financial challenges, so your support is greatly 

appreciated.  Thank you. 

Yours in Christ, 

Ted Ochs 

Finance Committee Chair 

 
 
 

Scholarship Update 

While summer is often a time when life slows down, it is also when activity for the Church’s Scholarship 

Committee heats up.  As many of you know, due to the generosity of members years ago, the Church 

manages a couple of scholarship funds.  The largest fund, the Kidder-Thomas Scholastic Fund, is used to 

provide scholarships to members of the Church community pursuing higher education.  This year, we were 

pleased to make an award to all seven of the young people who applied.  One of the blessings the 

Scholarship Committee enjoys each year is reading the submissions from these fine young people and 

being reminded of the impact the Church has had on them. 

On another front, with the support of Nell Kirby, the Church Council approved changes to the Craig 

Scholarship Fund (Isabel Craig was Nell’s sister) in order to enable us to award meaningful scholarships to 

students pursuing educational opportunities beyond high school who have very limited economic means.  

Through Jim Foster’s assistance, we are reaching out to the broader community where the need is great to 

try to identify some deserving students. 

Our Church has a reputation for being active in missions, and these scholarship activities are just another 

example of how we are impacting the lives of others.  Thank you for your support for all of the Church’s 

mission work. 

 

Cara Ehrlich, Nancy Kennedy, Lisa Lipman, and Ted Ochs 

The Scholarship Committee  

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Hunt’s Annual Turkey Dinner 
 

I am saddened to report that our Annual Turkey Dinner                                         
will not happen this year.  

 
With the uncertainty of Covid-19, it seems impossible to plan for this event 

at this time. 
 

The good news…having to skip this year, everyone will be craving this 
delicious meal even more by next year!  Rest your helping hands and we 
look forward to joining back together next fall for this wonderful tradition! 
 

         Kelley Heubeck 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

The group enjoyed some social distancing fun while tubing 
down the Gun Powder in August!  We look forward to the 

group starting this fall! 
 
We encourage and welcome all incoming freshmen, and 

any friends you may know who would be interested in 
joining our youth group! 
 

Please feel free to reach out to any of the counselors               
if you would like more information! --- Thanks! 

 

        Meredith Miller, Andrew Stanfield, Bennett Erdman, and Kelly Heubeck 

 



 

 

2020 Baltimore County Christian Workcamp (BCCW) 
 

Our 37th annual BCCW is history.  Like so many events and activities this year by so many groups, this one 

too was unique and vastly different from its predecessors.  There was no planning meeting, no auction, no 

kick-off dinner, and no orientation meeting on Sunday at Hunt’s, which has been the base and host church 

for BCCW since 1992, for this ecumenical effort, run 100% by volunteers.  There were no breakfasts and no 

lunch preparation during the week at Hunt’s; and no dinners, including the wrap-up dinner, at other 

locations during the week.  There were the least number of participants since probably the BCCW start-up 

in 1984.  In addition, in order to provide safety for both the volunteers and clients, we did no work inside 

of any houses, only outside work, e.g., ramps, deck repair, wood fence installation. 

 In spite of the above, we did continue the tradition of having a BCCW, whose mission is helping those in 

need, albeit it was on a more limited scale this year.  

During the week, seven different teams completed eight of fourteen 

possible outside work sites.  Prior to the week, there had been work 

done at another nine sites, so our “annual” total (July-August) was 

seventeen.  The number of participants who registered for the week 

was 41, including ten who 

worked on Hunt’s site.  

In recent years, Hunt’s has 

elected to do two ramps, except 

when we decided to tackle 

BCCW’s record-setting 164’ long ramp system in 2016; however, this 

year, we thought that it would be best to be responsible for just one 

ramp due to the unique and extenuating circumstances.  

Hunt’s project, located in Rosedale, south of the Beltway, included 

an approximate 8’ x 6’ landing over an existing porch and then a 28+’ 

ramp left to the driveway.  Typically, a ramp this size would be done 

in 1 ½ days. However, due to the forecast of high temperatures with 

high humidity, the threat of afternoon thunderstorms, the wearing 

of masks, and a goal of 

social distancing 

whenever possible, as 

well as a derelict van 

situated several feet off 

the ramp alignment, we were anticipating 2 ½-3 ½ days of 

work.  However, with no thunderstorms and a VERY shady  

site, and a productive team (including the late addition of two 

non-Hunt’s members on Tuesday, but both with close “ties” to 

Hunt’s), we were done by 2:00 pm on Tuesday.  

 



 

 

Even though we did not physically host the BCCW, Hunt’s still was an integral part of the 37th annual 

BCCW.  We thank all who participated: 

• The Missions Committee and the Church Council who approved Hunt’s being the host and base for 

BCCW. 

• Carroll’s-Gill’s Endowment Fund for its $2000 donation and those members who supported the 

2019 Advent and 2020 Lenten special offerings from which ½, or $1,275, was given to BCCW. 

• Those who worked on Monday and Tuesday: Glenn and Linda Keatts; Travis Knoll; Steve Lippy; and 

Keith, Lizzie, and Joseph Mc Millan who was a rookie this year and assisted his granddad Keith.  

Rounding out the team were George Garrett (BCCW’s treasurer); and, on Tuesday, the two late 

additions of Travis’ twin brothers (Colby and Gregg Knoll). 

• Crew Chief Glenn who designed the ramp, traveled from Aberdeen to Frederick in order to get all of 

the requisite lumber and supplies, hauled the lumber, and then coordinated and oversaw the 

construction of the ramp. 

• Howard Lin, who is the BCCW’s photographer, as well as Hunt’s photographer, who actually was on 

duty all five days. 

 

Hopefully, 2021 will return to more of a normalcy for all of us; notwithstanding, we anticipate that there 

will be a 38th annual BCCW from July 19-23, 2021 and that, modified from John Wesley’s admonition: we 

do all the good we can, by all the means we can, in all the ways we can, in all the places we can, at all the 

times we can, to all the people we can, as long as ever we can. 

            Steve Lippy 

 
Indoor worship? 

 

The reopening task force has been carefully considering restarting indoor worship.                 
At this time, we feel that outdoor worship is safer and a better way to use our resources.  

At some point, however, outdoor worship gets especially 

challenging because of seasonal weather changes.  September 
can be dicey, October sometimes is, and November is probably 
getting unlikely to be effective for outdoor worship.  So at this 

time, our plan is to be ready to start indoor services on or 
after October 4, depending upon how the pandemic proceeds 

and weather presents itself. 
 

We thought we would make this announcement in the September newsletter, even 

though it is tentative, because the October newsletter won’t give a lot of time for you to 
plan for this change… 

 
If you have any thoughts you would share on this matter, please feel free to contact 

Pastor Travis.  Thank you. 

 

 



 

 

Unshakable Hope Study to start in September 
 

On September 14 at 1 pm, in a living 
room or patio near you, we will restart 

our regular Bible Study. 
 
I am also content 

to have one at 6 
pm if there is 

sufficient interest 
(at least 4 people).  

If that is of interest to you, please let me know.  This study by Max 

Lucado is 12 sessions with video component and an available 
study guide/book for those who would like to delve deeper.  

Because we don’t want to become a disease vector, if you are 
interested in participating, please feel free to order a study guide, 
DVD, or book from Amazon or your favorite bookseller. 

 
We will “show” the DVD session in our Zoom session, but some have found that the 
volume of this isn’t very effective.  For those who are having that issue, the DVD can be 

purchased and you can play it on your equipment at home instead of relying upon 
zoom… 

 
Some from Blakehurst are planning to join us, and all are welcome, at least until we hit 
zoom’s limit of 100 connections (and then I will upgrade, of course!). 

 
Prayerfully consider joining us for this as your time and energy allow. 
 

Godspeed – Pastor Travis 

 

 

 

 

 
Some congregations are having a weekly zoom gathering to offer joys and concerns 
and to pray for each other in community.  If there is interest in this, I would be 
happy to host it at a time convenient for most (perhaps 9:30 am on Wednesdays?) 
as we can determine together.  For this to work effectively, we would need 
somewhat regular participation by 4-5 people and others to drop in as desired.  
Please let me know if you are interested, and what times might work better for you if 
Wednesday morning isn’t effective for you. - Pastor Travis 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 Greetings Hunt’s members and friends! It has been an interesting and isolated time for us 
recently, and we have all missed hearing the choir perform on Sundays. Unfortunately, it will            
still be some time until we will be singing in church again. Fortunately, we can use this time                       

to better ourselves as musicians. Through expansion of our knowledge and capacities as                      
artists, we can more effectively lift the eyes of our congregation to Our Lord with our voices. 

 
In this spirit, I have decided to begin, on September 10 (the Thursday after Labor Day), a                        

sort of schola for our church. At 7:30 pm on each Thursday, we will be meeting via Zoom to                   
learn about the language of music. Topics will include written music theory, music history,                          

aural theory, stagecraft, early music, and much more.   
 

All Hunt’s members and friends are welcome to virtually attend our classes. While it will be 
led mainly by yours truly, we will be inviting truly great musicians as guest lecturers to speak              

as well. 
 

Warmest regards, 
Patrick Weikle 

Choir Director, Hunt’s Memorial United Methodist Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The attached notification in this newsletter was received by Hunt’s Church and               
is being passed along as a public service.  It concerns the Boy Scouts of America 
bankruptcy and their paying sexual abuse survivors who were abused during           

their time in Scouting.  There is a deadline of November 16, 2020 for filing a 
sexual abuse claim against the Boy Scouts. 

                                                                         Sandra Rutan 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Moment in Time…1910 

 

In 1910, a marble memorial tablet in memory of Phineas Hunt was presented to the 
congregation. Today, this tablet is still proudly on display. As you enter the hallway 

through the interior doors leading from the church vestibule, glance up high to the right 
and you will see this 110-year-old memorial.  
 

In February 1910, Church services were 
held on both Saturday and Sunday to 

commemorate this memorial tablet. 
Special music was said to be rendered at 
both services by the Hunt’s Church choir. 

The tablet was formally unveiled at the 
morning service on Sunday, February 6, 
1910 by Mr. William Beall Hunt, great-

great nephew of Phineas Hunt. The 
unveiling of the tablet marked the 

anniversary of the death of Phineas Hunt 
who had died exactly seventy-three years 
earlier on February 6, 1837. 

 
The idea for the tablet had originated 

earlier in 1909 with Mrs. Mary E. Hunt 
Wright, the grand niece of Phineas Hunt. 
Mrs. Wright made the first donation 

toward the tablet’s purchase. At the 
suggestion of church trustee William A. 
Martin, a collection was taken among the 

church members and over $50 was 
immediately secured for the project. Later 

Mrs. Wright sent additional donations 
from other Hunt’s descendants enabling 
the tablet to be purchased and the engraving to be made.  

 
The tablet is said to be of fine marble costing $100 in 1910, a sum equivalent to more 

than $2700 today. It was purchased from William A. Gault & Son of Baltimore. At the 
time, H. Wilson Burgan was pastor at Hunt’s Church. In Reverend Burgan’s 1910 
booklet, The Story of Hunt’s Methodist Episcopal Church, he wrote about the origination 

and unveiling of The Hunt Memorial Tablet. 
 

Reference note: Information compiled from 1910 Baltimore American newspaper 
clipping and from H. William Burgan’s The Story of Hunt’s Methodist Episcopal Church, 
page 28. 
 
                                  Information shared by Cheryl Eisenhauer 
 
 

 



 

 

 

FREE 

Community Paper Shred 
 

September 12, 2020 
9 AM to NOON 

 
(PAPER ONLY, PLEASE!  No CDs or DISCs!) 

 
Paper clips, small spiral notebooks and staples – OK 

 

NO three-ring binders or large binder clips 
 

Residential only, please --- NO businesses 
 

Pro-Shred requires this to be a no contact event. 

 

              Pro-Shred employees and Mays Chapel UMC volunteers will wear masks     

and follow physical distancing guidelines.   

 
 

Our volunteers will unload vehicles. Please remain in your car. 

  
A drive-up donation box will be available for those wishing to donate                                         

for our youth programs.   
 

Thank you for following the directions and keeping our community safe and healthy! 
 

LOCATION 

 
 

Mays Chapel United Methodist Church 

11911 Jenifer Road 
Timonium, MD  21093 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

The 18th annual Hunt’s Memorial UMC golf tournament will be at Oakmont Green Golf 
Course on October 3, 2020.  Light lunch will start at 12:00 noon and golf at 1:00 p.m. 
 

For many years of dedication from Emory Brown, who chaired the golf tournament,              
the golf tournament will be named: 

  

EMORY L. BROWN (III) MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 

Your participation as a tee sponsor and/or golfer will be appreciated.   
 

For new Tee Sponsors there will be a few days needed prior to the tournament, to get the 
signs made.  

 
For golfers, we need to give the Oakmont Green Golf Course a billing number of players 
several days before the tournament. 

 
Please mail the form for Tee Sponsorship and/or Golf Reservation to: 

 

 

Hunt’s Memorial United Methodist Church 
1912 Old Court Road 

Towson, Maryland 21204 
(OR take the completed form to the Agape House) 

 
 

Also, Jerry Cooper or Keith McMillan will be glad to accept your completed form. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

EMORY L. BROWN (III) MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 
 

The 18th Annual Hunt’s Memorial UMC “Mulligans for Missions” 
 

 

When:   Saturday, October 3, 2020 
               12:00 Noon    Light Lunch 
               1:00 PM   Shotgun Start 
 
Where:  Oakmont Green Golf Course (Hampstead, Maryland) 
 
Cost:  $100.00 per Golfer          Mulligans:  1 for $5.00; 3 for $10.00 
 
Prizes:  Low Gross, Low Net, Closest to the Pin, Long Drive 
 

Tee Sponsorship:  $100 donation from anyone who purchases a sign for 

                               a “Tee Box” naming your group/company  

                               or as an honorarium or memorial. 

                                         (___________________________________________________________) 
 
Each golfer will be assigned a handicap to compete for the “low net” prize. 
                                 
All funds received above expenses will go to the Hunt’s Church Mission Committee. 

 

                                           We will help find a foursome if needed --  
          

      Register me individually or my foursome as follows: 
 

                                                          Name:              Golf:           Mulligans:         Handicap:                            
                                                              

                                                   _____________________________    $100.00       ________         ________ 

 
 
                                                   _____________________________    $100.00       ________        ________  
 
 
                                                   _____________________________    $100.00       ________         ________ 

 
 

                                                   _____________________________    $100.00       ________         ________ 
                          
 

               Enclosed is my check payable to Hunt’s Memorial UMC for a total of $__________. 
 
 

Name:____________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Address:__________________________________________ City __________  State_______ Zip_______ 
 

 

***Any Questions, contact Jerry Cooper or Keith McMillan 
Jerry Cooper (cell) 410-303-4636      (email) jl.cooper1@comcast.net 
Keith McMillan (cell) 443-762-4599    (email) keithmacsd@yahoo.com 

mailto:jl.cooper1@comcast.net


 

 

Edgewood United Methodist Church 

(1434 Bellona Avenue; Luthervillle, MD  21093) 

 

150th Anniversary Celebration 

 
Theme:  “We’ve Come This Far By Faith”   Hebrews 11:1 

 
 

Dear Friends of Edgewood United Methodist Church: 
 
We pray this letter finds you and your family safe and well. 
 

We invite you to our 150th Anniversary and Homecoming kickoff virtual worship via conference 
call/zoom on Sunday, September 13, 2020.  Information for conference call/zoom will be 
available on our church’s Facebook page by August 30. 
 
The sermonic messages will be delivered as follows: 
 
10:00 a.m.  Pastor Ernest Lievers 
 
3:00 p.m.  Deacon Barrett Wall (Refreshing Springs Baptist Church) 

 
Yours In Christ, 
 

Ernest Lievers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

T 
Hunt’s Memorial United Methodist Church 
1912 Old Court Road 
Towson, MD 21204 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

    
 


